Present were Merrill Todd, Donald Byam and Betty Hooper.

The Selectmen met with members of Souhegan National Bank to discuss money matters and investments for the coming year.

Mr. Dennis Molnar came in to ask for repairs to his road and also to complain that his road is one of the last to be plowed. The Selectmen will talk to the Road Agent about this matter. (Re: McCollom Road)

Pistol Permits were issued to Donald Lyons and Jay Marden.

Building Permits were issued to James Dodge and Keith Klarkie.

Rep. Roland Sallada recommends that an article be put in the Warrant to replace the bridge on Colburn Road, the cost to be approximately \$54,000, half of the cost to come from State funds and perhaps an additional 3/8 from Federal Funds. The bridge would be built and designed to carry a weight of 15 tons. The Selectmen will contact Paul LaFlamme, Municipal Highway Engineer.